
 

  

 

Letter of Acceptance 

Dear Prof Reza Amani, 
 

Heartiest Greetings! 

 

Thank you for submitting your abstracts towards Brain Injury 2018.  

 

Conference series LLC cordially invites you as a Speaker to attend the 7
th

 International Conference on 

Brain and Neurological Disorders during April 10-12, 2018 at Amsterdam, Netherlands. 

We would like to inform you that the abstract titled “Vitamin D levels and body antioxidant status 

in ischemic stroke patients: A case–control study” has been accepted by our review committee for 

Presentation at Brain Injury 2018. 

Kindly register yourself to confirm your participation for Brain Injury 2018 at: 

http://braininjury.conferenceseries.com/registration.php 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Amsterdam, Netherlands. 

For more details about Brain Injury 2018 please visit: http://braininjury.conferenceseries.com/ 

 

 

 

 

With Thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 
Brian Wilson 

Brain Injury 2018 Organizing Committee 

Neuroscience Conferences 

Kemp House, 

152 City Road, 

London EC1V 2NX 

Tel: +1-702-508-5200 Ext: 8034, Fax: 442030041517 

Email: braininjury@neuroconferences.com 

http://braininjury.conferenceseries.com/registration.php
http://braininjury.conferenceseries.com/

